In The News

Compton Chamberlayne

The CLERK of the PEACE read a report respecting the liability of the county for the repair of a culvert
near the Horshoe Bridge, in the parish of Compton Chamberlayne, in which he expressed an opinion
that no other parties could be called on to pay the expenses. An order was made in accordance with
this opinion.

(Salisbury and Winchester Journal — 23" October, 1858)

BRIDGES

Mr BROOKE gave notice of a motion for the next sessions that a bridge in the parish of Cowbridge be
widened at an expense of £180, only one third of which sum the county would be asked to pay.

Mr FOWLE stated that a new bridge was about to be erected at Winterbourne Gunner, which, when
completed, the county would be asked to adopt.

Notice of a motion was also given for the next sessions for the widening of a bridge at Compton
Chamberlayne.

(Devizes and Wiltshire Gazette — 5™ July, 1866)
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